
  

 

 

 

To:  Vision Providers 

From: IEHP – Provider Relations     

Date:           May 17, 2024 

Subject: Referral Restrictions for Non-IEHP Covered (CCA) Vision Providers  

 

Please note, if you are not contracted with IEHP Covered (Covered California) for Vision services, you will 

no longer be able to submit authorization requests for IEHP Covered (CCA) Members.  

 

 

 

An alert will appear if a Vision provider who is non-

contracted for IEHP Covered attempts to request 

authorization. Only IEHP Covered contracted Vision 

providers can request authorizations for IEHP Covered 

Members. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are interested in contracting to serve IEHP Covered Members, please contact contract@iehp.org. 

Questions?  Please contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, (866) 223-4347 or email 

ProviderServices@iehp.org 

All IEHP communications can be found at www.providerservices.iehp.org > Provider Central > News and 

Updates > Notices 
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